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Product Change Notification

[ Product Line: | Multimedia / HDMI | Part No: | NAHDMI-W-* |
| Piece Part: | Insert | Part No: | 912223981 |
[ Engineering Change Request: | 784 | Date: | 05.05.2014 |
| Engineering Change Execution: | Kevin Zechmann | Date: | 27.08.2014 |
| Comments: | Technical improvement |
Affected products: NAHDMI-W, NAHDMI-W-B

First Shipment of Modified Product: | HO4

Engineering Change Notice

In order to improve the mating process and stabilize the insert of the HDMI feedthrough adapter
while connecting, we changed design of the plastic insert to optimize the guidance when plugging
in any NKHDMI-* cable.
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